
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This term has started with a bang, and Book Week!  

What fabulous costumes your children came in! We had a lovely day designing our own Dragons, linked   
to the CAST Gospel Values. We’ll be reading a small part of ‘How to Train your Dragon’ before we 
start our new class novel, Charlotte’s Web. Remember we have Books at Bedtime on the 10th March  

We are completing our science unit on Rocks and Fossils— watch this space for  potentially exciting 
trip coming up! Then, we will be looking at Magnets. We will be having Science week at school  

starting on the 9th March. 

Maths will be exciting learning, all about measuring length and perimeter. Later, we will be looking at 
fractions.  

Kind regards, Year 3 Team, Mrs Yusuf, Mrs Kent, Mrs Dunford. 

Key Dates       

Book Fortnight  2–13th March 

Science Week 9-13th March 

Books at Bedtime—10th March  

Mother’s Day service —19th March 2pm in the school hall 

Mufti for Easter Egg donation—Fri 20th March  

Life Education Bus—week of 30th April  

Holy Week Liturgy and Palm Sunday Parade - 11am school hall 

Easter Holidays begin—1.30pm Friday 3rd April 

 

 

 
 Christ the King 

 Year 3  Spring 2 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope 
and love. 

Homework 

Daily Reading 

Spellings/ Phonics M T W Th—Test on Friday 

Times tables ROCKSTARS worksheets 

Bug Club, Doodlemaths,  

GOSPEL VALUES 

Humility—seeing life as a gift 

Compassion—empathy 

Kindness—gentleness 

Justice—working for a fairer world 

Forgiveness—reconciliation 

Integrity—do what you say 

Peace— committed to peace-making  

non-violence 

Courage—standing up for truth 

We had great fun using Virtual Reality headsets to 

look  at volcanoes! 

Classifying  and  

investigating  

different types of  

rocks was a really  

interesting  

activity. 


